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In Case You Were Wondering About COCSA ...
Editorial Staff

Many doctors read our article in the January 3, issue of "DC" and were excited to learn that such
that such an organization even existed! Since then, we have been besieged with calls from doctors
and associations seeking more information. All inquiries should be directed to:

Robert H. Davis,
Executive Director
COCSA
P.O. Box 7458
Alexandria, Virginia 22307
(703) 360-2554

They will be happy to answer any questions you may have.
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